NORTH CAROLINA
HARNETT COUNTY

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Harnett County Board of Commissioners will convene into special session sitting as the governing body
of the Northwest Water and Sewer District of Harnett County during its meeting to be held on Tuesday,
January 21, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Meeting Room, Harnett County Resource Center and

Library, 455 McKinney Parkway, Lillington, North Carolina.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss approval of the Utility Infrastructure and Service Interlocal
Agreement between Harnett County, Northwest Water and Sewer District of Harnett County, and the Town of
Fuquay-Varina transferring infrastructure to the Town of Fuquay-Varnia.

This 14" day of January, 2025.

Harnett County Board of Commissioners
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Matthew B. Nicol, Chairman

ATTEST:

Melissaﬂ Sl Capps, MMC/N%CE gC
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